Human Research Ethics Committee (HREC)

The University of New South Wales

UNSW Sydney, NSW, Australia, 2052

E: humanethics@unsw.edu.au
W:https://research.unsw.edu.au/human-research-ethics-home

08-Sep-2015

Dear Professor Valsamma Eapen,

Project Title = Study of an early intervention program for Autism Spectrum Disorders: Clinical
outcomes and associated predictors to determine homogeneous sub-types
HCNo HC14267
Re | Modification Request dated 03.09.2015 seeking approval for the (a) Inclusion of a
school follow up for children transitioning to school and (b) Inclusion of new
measures to evaluate transition to school outcomes in children with autism.

The modification to this project submitted on was approved by the HREC Executive on 08-Sep-2015.

If this project is a multicentre project you must forward a copy of this letter to all Investigators at other sites
for their records.

Should you require any further information, please contact the Ethics Administrator at:

E: humanethics@unsw.edu.au
W:https://research.unsw.edu.au/human-research-ethics-home

The HREC Executive wishes you every continued success in your research.

Kind Regards

Professor Heather Worth
HREC Presiding Chairperson
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